
January 24, 2022 12 p.m.

January 25, 2022 8 a.m.

January 26, 2022 4 p.m.

Consistent with Governor Cox’s One Utah Roadmap, the FY 23 Budget
Recommendations identified an opportunity to streamline grant administration
by consolidating the Behavioral Health Workforce and Health Care Workforce
Loan Repayment Programs. The Office of Primary Care and Rural Health will be

holding stakeholder listening sessions prior to amending the administrative rules
governing these programs. The changes to the program are expected to become

effective in FY 23 (July 1, 2022). 

Please join us and share
your feedback to help

shape the future of
these important state-
funded loan repayment

programs!




Video call link here 
Or dial: ‪(US) +1 727-325-2223‬ 

PIN: ‪117 352 403‬#

Contact: Jazmin Letamendi jletamendi@utah.gov



Listening Sessions




https://meet.google.com/qta-yacq-nni
https://meet.google.com/qta-yacq-nni

